
   

Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority (JCRA) 
2nd Floor, Salisbury House, 1- 9 Union Street, St Helier, Jersey. JE2 3RF 

Telephone: +44 (0) 1534 514990   Email: Info@jcra.je 
 

12 April 2023 

By email only 

Deputy Moz Scott 

Economic and International Affairs Scrutiny Panel 

States Greffe 

Morier House 

St Helier 

JERSEY 

JE1 1DD 

 

 

Dear Deputy Scott 

Vertical Arrangements Block Exemption 

Thank you for your letter of 31 March regarding the Vertical Arrangements Block Exemption which is 

being made by the Minister for Economic Development Tourism Sport and Culture. 

As you are aware, the Authority carried out a public consultation on this issue during 2022, following 

which advice was provided to the Minister. This advice is published on the Authority website here: C-

001 - Vertical Block Exemption Consultation - Final Advice | JCRA. 

Whilst not identical to the advice provided, we have no further comments on the final signed version of 

the Order.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Tim Ringsdore 

Chief Executive Officer 

 
Link: https://www.jcra.je/media/598645/vertical-block-exemption-consultation-final-advice.pdf 
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